
 

EA0809-001 
Giant Mine Remediation Project 

 
January 19, 2012 
 
 
Adrian Paradis 
A/Manager 
Giant Mine Remediation Project 
 
Dear Mr. Paradis:  
 
Re: Request for extension to submission date 
 
On January 17th, 2012 you submitted a letter to the Review Board requesting an extension to 
the submission date for the information request responses from the Giant Mine Remediation 
Project Team.  That letter is taken as notice of the Giant Team’s anticipated submission date.  
Please contact the Review Board office should you have any further questions. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Paul Mercredi  
Environmental Assessment Officer  
Mackenzie Valley Review Board  
 
Ph.: (867) 766-7063  
pmercredi@reviewboard.ca  
 


